Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 10:52 AM

To: ‘Ken Shimko'

Subject: RE: JIM'S BAR - Jump River - Dry Weight cost (% Total Solids)

Hi Ken, this email serves as your approval for the additional dry weight lab costs. Please include this email when you
submit your claim. A note has been placed in Tracker with regards to this approval and your request. If you have any
questions, please feel free to give me a call. Thanks for your patience, Carrie

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Carrie Stoltz
Phone (715)365-8942
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov

From: Ken Shimko [mailto:kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 3:07 PM

To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov>

Subject: JIM'S BAR - Jump River - Dry Weight cost (% Total Solids)

Carrie.
Please see attached invoice for recent soil sample analysis at Jims Bar.

We received DNR approval for PVOC+Naph testing in the April 13, 2018 Change Order (attached). However the lab is
also billing for Dry Weight (% Total Solids - U&C S24)(see attached invoice and email below).

This is new but | understand the lab’s position (see email exchange below).
Can you approve the additional cost?
Please advise.

Thanks!

Kenneth Shimko, PG

Meridian Environmental Consulting, LL.C
2711 North Elco Road

Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742
(715)832-6608 (office)

(715)579-0723 (cell)

Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com




From: Brian Basten [mailto:Brian.Basten@pacelabs.com]
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 2:53 PM

To: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: FW: JIM'S BAR (Pace Project # 40169795)

Ken, for PECFA U & C projects, we are approved to charge $6.83 for total solids. We have not charged for this test in the
past in error. After it was brought to our attention, we began charging for the testing as allowed by the posted PECFA
U&C rates.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Thanks!

Brian Basten
Client Services Manager

Pace Analytical Services

1241 Bellevue St, STE 9
Green Bay, WI 54302

D-920.321.9411 | W-920.469.2436 | C-920.621.7219

www.pacelabs.com

>>> "Ken Shimko" <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com> 6/15/2018 2:46 PM >>>
>
Brian.

Can you explain the Dry Weight charge on this invoice? In the past we have only been charged for the PYOC+Naph
analysis.

| will forward your response to the DNR Proj. Mgr. for approval.

Thanks



Kenneth Shimko, PG

Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC
2711 North Elco Road

Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742

(715)832-6608 (office)

(715)579-0723 (cell)

Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com

From: Paceport Email Notification [mailto:brian.basten@pacelabs.com]
Sent: Friday, June 01, 2018 4:22 PM

To: brian.basten@pacelabs.com; kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com
Subject: JIM'S BAR (Pace Project # 40169795)

Paceport Login

Pace Automated Email Notification

This email contains EDDs and Reports generated by Paceport's automated deliverable service. The attached files
have been authorized to be sent to you due to the completion of project 40169795. Your Pace project manager
has been CC'ed on this email so that you may request any further assistance.

To access this project's page in paceport click on the following link.
http://paceport.pacelabs.com/ClientPortal/mvc/projectDetails/modelAndView ?projectiD=40169795&systemID=lims40
Copyright © 2012 Pace Analytical Services, Inc




